
Ms. Michele’s PREK4s  

September 2025 Newsletter 

 
Welcome to the 4s.  We are going to have so much fun this 

month.  I look forward to getting to know each of the children.  

This month we will explore the classroom and get to know the 

TCNSK grounds and all it has to offer.  We will be going over 

safety procedures and what to expect as the oldest children in 

the school.  We need to set a good example for the younger 

students each day.  September is also when we say goodbye to 

Summer and Hello to Fall!!  It’s such an exciting time.   

 

Be sure to check daily our “what we did today” outside of the 

classroom.  This is where you can find out what we did during 

the day and reminders of things we might need your help with 

supplying for our classroom.   

 

Reminder- Your child will need to bring a lunch box labeled with his/her name on the 

outside each day for school.  Please provide a snack that is separate from their lunch, 

and a filled refillable water bottle also labeled with their name.  We are asking for no 

lunch items that need to be heated up, thank you for understanding.  Remember all food 

must be peanut and tree nut-free, this includes items that may be processed on shared 

equipment .  Please check labels carefully, especially on snack bars.  Thanks for your 

help.   

 

Please bring in a full set of change of seasonal clothes, placed in a labeled bag with your 

child’s name on the first day of school.  These items will stay at school in your child’s 

cubby until needed.  I will ask you to replace in November with warmer clothes.   

 

We will have a Leader of the week each school week.  The leader will help with the 

calendar and weather during Circle time and be our line leader.  Also, the leader may 

bring in ONE item from home and one book to share during story time on Monday of their 

week to share with the class. 

 

If you need to communicate with me via email, please use Mrs.’s Bs email address which 

is -  bethb@trinityfairview.com  

Thanks, Ms. Michele 

 

***Parents Only Program (POP) will be held on the evening of September 

17th from 6-7pm. Hope to see you there!!*** 
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